
Dear Editor in Chief: 

We are elated to submit this review on (Management of Urological Trauma- Current 

Evaluation from the Sub-Saharan Region) to your illustrious journal. The article 

intends to provide insight on the epidemiology and management of genitourinary 

trauma in Sub-Saharan African (SSA) with major highlights to the current standard of 

care. Due to the paucity of data on the subject in SSA, the manuscript has synthesized 

the available literature in the sub-Saharan region to provide some insight. 

This manuscript has never been published nor under consideration for publication by 

any journal. All authors have fully read and approved the submission of this manuscript. 

Hope you find this manuscript suitable for your journal.  

All authors are native English language speakers. 

Thanks for the usual cooperation 
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Corresponding Author 

 


